RECEIVED - & OCT 2023

BUCKINGHAM PALACE

11th September, 2023.

Jur Ms T,

The King has asked me to thank you for your kind letter of
loyal greetings sent on behalf of the Members of Soroptimist
International Great Britain and Ireland on the occasion of your Eighty-
Ninth Annual Federation Conference which is being held on 3rd and
4th November, 2023 at Friends House.

His Majesty was interested to learn that the theme of this year’s
conference is ‘Climate for Change’, and that the event will focus on
sustainability, violence against women and microfinancing.

The King appreciated your thoughtfulness in writing as you did.
In return, His Majesty has asked me to send his warmest good wishes to

all those who will be present for a most memorable and successful
gathering.

Sinwehy

Thomas Claridge
Head of Royal Correspondence

Ms Ann Dawson.



